
Hello 

Everyone has settled back into the flow of Hannah More life. The children have been impressing 

their new teachers with their behaviour and attitude to learning. We are moving into the season of 

illness. If your child is too unwell to come to school, you should keep them at home. Children do 

get ill often and sometimes they might feel under the weather but still be able to come. Please 

check the poster in the newsletter to see when you should keep children off and when it is still ok 

to bring them to school.  

The subject of being off school links to my next point this week. At Hannah More we appreciate 

that families live all over the world and there might be times when our families need to have time 

to visit loved ones. We have to balance this with the government beginning to clamp down hard 

on attendance. I ask everybody to ensure that children are at school unless they are too poorly to 

come in or I have agreed to some time for family reasons. Our attendance figures at Hannah More 

are not good. The more school children miss, the more learning they miss and this can impact on 

their education and chances for the future. If children are late for school, this can be recorded as 

an absence for the morning. Children also find it hard to go into class late. Please ensure that 

children are in on time. School starts at 8.45. We all need to work together on this.  

You will have noticed that we now open the gate at 3.15. We have made this change to ensure the 

safety of the children and hopefully make it easier for adults picking up. The children should be in 

their year group position on the playground ready for the gates to be open. You can collect the 

children straight away.  

Here at Hannah More, we always welcome help from volunteers. If you are interested in coming in 

and helping in your child’s class or around the school, please speak to the class teacher or Sarah 

Franke.  

Enjoy the weekend and we will see 

you next week.  

Mr Hawkins 

Paying for school dinners and after school 

club 

Please sign up for our new payment system, School 

Gateway, and download the app: 

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login 

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login










Come along to either meeting find out and get involved with the plans 

for the year. If you have any questions or would like to get in touch, you 

can contact Char at hannahmorepta@gmail.com  

Wednesday 4 and Thursday 5 October @3:15 

mailto:hannahmorepta@gmail.com









